
 

 

28/5/2020 

 

Attention: Joel Herbert 

Planning NSW 

 

Re:  State Significant Development.  

 Application number SSD-8804. 

 

Dear Sir, 

  I write in support of Howlong Quarry in regards their current application referenced above.  

 Fletcher Plumbing and Co is a commercial plumbing company that operates within the 

Southern region and beyond when required. Works undertaken include major construction sites 

which require the support of companies such as Howlong Quarry not only in the supply of products 

but also with OHS&E, quality assurance and reliabilty of service.  

Given the competitive nature of our Industry it is essential that our partners can access 

quality raw materials at a reasonable price point. This then enables us to be competitive within our 

market and therefore continue employment and further growth within our business. Further to this I 

would note that our customer base can also require reporting on environmental impacts. With a 

resource closer to our market and the reduction in transport requirements this can only result in a 

positive for all involved. 

In closing I would note that with family connections within the township of Howlong I am 

sure the increase in employment to a small rural town will be positive and received with nothing but 

accolades.  

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Paul Fletcher 

Director. 


